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Two Charged with Armed Robbery 

Glendale Heights, IL - On I 0/20/2016 at 6:06 PM officers from the Glendale Heights Police Department responded 

to the 500 block of Sidney A venue for a report of an Armed Robbery. Officers identified one victim and learned 

two subjects approached him while he was on foot in the 500 block of Sidney A venue and engaged him in 

conversation. One of the subjects produced a handgun and pointed it at the victim, demanding money and his 

cellular telephone. The victim complied and the offenders fled the scene on foot. 

Glendale Heights Police Officers located two subjects on foot matching the description of the suspects provided by 

the victim. The subjects fled and were later apprehended by officers after a foot pursuit. The suspects were 

identified as Timothy Walls, 22 years of age, of St Charles, and Sayvon Jones, 23 years of age, of Lombard. 

Jones and Walls were each charged with one count of Armed Robbery with a Firearm and transported to DuPage 
County Jail where they await a bond hearing. 

Timothy Walls 

~ 
-~-.-. . . . . -.. ~ ·~ 1· 

" ~ ,~ ~ ~d 
Sayvon Jones 

Members of the public are to be reminded that these complaints contain only charges and are not proof of the 
defendant's guilt. A defendant is presumed innocent and is entitled to a fair trial in which it is the government's 
burden to prove his or her guilt beyond a reasonable doubt. 

Contact Person: Deputy Chief Brandon Oliver 
630-909-5453 

Our Mission 
"Working in partnership with our community to maintain safe and secure neighborhoods, reduce crime, and improve the quality of life for our citizens 

through ethical. courteous and professional police service. " 


